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Tuesday 23rd February 2021. 
 

Change to World Book Day date and Silent Discos! 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
As we have now had confirmation of our whole school being back on site from 
Monday 8th March please note the following changes- 
  
World Book Day - Come as You Please (your child can dress up as their favourite 
book character if they like, but there is no pressure to do this they may wish to wear 
clothes that they enjoy reading in or school uniform it is up to them)- will now 
take place on Friday 12th March to enable all of the children to take part in this 
together.  
  
On Friday 5th March we will be having a little celebration in school with the 
children who have been on site since Monday 4th January and having a SILENT 
DISCO! Please can the children come into school in their own choice of clothes on 
that day? 
  
On Monday 8th March we will be welcoming our whole school back and  hosting 
another SILENT DISCO  for all the children in school time. Once again, please can 
the children wear their own choice of clothes on this day? 
  
If you would like to find out more about silent disco's please see 
- https://www.silentdisco4u.co.uk/. 
  
Thank you to Amanda Cowell, for suggesting this great activity. I am sure the 
children will have lots of fun! 
  
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey 

 


